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I	support	strongly	the	proposed	change	to	the	feed-in	tariff	tied	to	the	wholesale	
price.		I	have	had	solar	panels	for	six	years	to	do	my	bit	for	renewal	energy	and	
would	like	to	see	continued	growth	of	renewables	for	the	sake	of	my	
grandchildren's	future	with	regard	to	Climate	Change.		The	increase	in	tariff	is	
important	for	encouraging	renewables	and	should	be	mandatory	for	suppliers	
	
	Richard	Gates		
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